
NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT 

Youth Advisory Commission 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Youth Advisory 

Commission at their regularly scheduled meeting of 

December 12, 2018, adjourned said meeting due to the 

lack of a quorum.   The next regular meeting of the Youth 

Advisory Commission will be held on January 9, 2019, at 

6:00 p.m. in Room 203, 333 Civic Center Plaza, Tracy, 

California.  

 

Posted:   January 11, 2019 


